
 

Oklahoma Corporation Commission Oklahoma City Office Renovation 

Due to and during renovation work at the Jim Thorpe Office Building, the Commission’s Oklahoma City office is 

relocating to the Will Rogers Memorial Office Building at 2401 N. Lincoln Blvd., in the Capitol Complex, Oklahoma 

City.  Public meetings and hearings of the Commission will be scheduled in the Concourse Theater, Suite C50, 

located in the tunnel between the Will Rogers Memorial Office Building and the Sequoyah Memorial Office 

Building.   

Administrative hearings will also be scheduled in the Concourse Theater or additional courtrooms located in the 

tunnel between the Will Rogers Memorial Office Building and the Sequoyah Memorial Office Building. 

Parking is available in the lots noted by the green arrows on the map. The Will Rogers and Sequoyah entrances 

will be the closest.  Visitors are required to sign in upon arrival.  After check in, take the elevator to the basement 

level and proceed to the center of the tunnel to the Concourse Theater and courtrooms. 

 

 


